
 

 

Monday 17th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: School Photos 

 

We are pleased to announce that all students will be having a professional photograph taken on 

Thursday 27th March by Wrates School Photography. 

 

Students will have an individual portrait taken which will then be available to order directly from 

Wrates. A slip will be given to students on the day, this will provide all the information needed to 

complete your order. 

 

Please ensure students are in full uniform, including their blazer (jumpers are an additional extra) 

there will be a small amount of stock available to borrow if needed. 

 

Photos will begin in the morning, so it is vital that students attend on time for this process to run 

smoothly. 

 

Please use the forms link to give consent for your child to have their photograph taken  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/wTCpCH7qae  

 

Please if you have any questions or queries don’t hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year via 

email or telephone 01159291492. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Kirkby 

Head of Year 11 

https://forms.office.com/e/wTCpCH7qae

